
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 June 2023 

   

Question (1) To ask the Transport and Environment Convener for clarity 

on the policy of fixing permanent signage to the listed 

railings in the West End, whether permission needs to be 

sought from residents and businesses before the placement 

of such signage and why this cannot be displayed on 

existing lampposts instead. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) To further ask whether additional road marking is in the 

pipeline as part of CCWEL on Melville Street to delineate 

the allocation of parking spaces and denote who may use 

them? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


